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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Honorable Senators

I write to strongly oppose the proposed US Congressional redistricting effort.  I am a life-long
Republican and resident of TX-7.    Unfortunately in the 2021 redistricting, TX-7 was
effectively gerrymandered.  Our nation faces many significant governance challenges today that
require sensible and bi-partisan policy making to successfully address our future.   This
sensible policy making has been stymied by the current Congress.  The current makeup of the US
House reflects this - of 435 seats only 40-70 (9% to 16%) are currently electorally
"competitive" resulting in an entrenched and ineffective Congress.  

The currently proposed TX redistricting efforts are inappropriate and to date have been
conducted in a rushed and non-transparent manner.   This effort risks further partisan
polarization to the detriment of our nation.  

I strongly urge the Governor, Committee and the Texas Legislature to cease this effort and defer
any redistricting until after the next US Census.

Kenneth M. Fisher




